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The Society examines all Planning Applications relating to Hampstead, and assesses them for their impact on conservation and on the local environment.

To London Borough of Camden, Development Control Team

Planning Ref:   2017/0791/P       2017/0811/L

Address:           University College School  Frognal    NW3

Description:      Entrance gates

Case Officer:
  Ian Gracie



Date:  16 March 2017

We have no objection to the objectives of this application; an improvement in the School’s site access arrangements are in our view long overdue.

We are concerned however that no details are provided of either of the new gates.  This is a listed building site, and all details of the site boundaries, and of other facilities affecting public access are of great importance.

We would expect to see full details of the gates, and their relationship to existing buildings.

Unless we have an opportunity of assessing these, we have to ask for refusal.

